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LEADERSHIP 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS 
Openers  
Mar—Larry & Cheryl Teeple 
Apr—Ron & Brenda Lamoureux 
 

Nursery 
Mar 26—Anne Ottaway 
   —Kiera Minielly  
Apr 02—Abby Campbell  
  —Selah Teetzel  
 

Toddler Room 
Mar 26—Salina Levitt  
  —MacKenzie Gootjes 

Ushers/Greeters 
Mar 26—Scott Oosterhof  
   —Ron Lamoureux 
Apr 02 —Zac Bauman 
   —Stewart Campbell  
 

Sound Tech 
Mar 26—Jesse Wierenga 
Apr 02—Dale Quinn 
 

Librarian 
Mar 26—Brianne Teetzel  
Apr 02—Sandra Campbell  

Welcome to 

Sunday March26, 2023 

with Mark Ottaway 

”The Lord’s Coming Judgment”  
2 Peter 3:7-14 

As Slaves of Jesus Christ may: 

 We be obedient to our Master. 

 We be mature in our faith as the church needs those who think 

deeply about the things of God. 

 We live with a certainty of Christ's return, that He will come for His 

own and those who reject Him will be eternally condemned. 

 We not deny His Lordship nor His Word. 

To give online, simply E-transfer your payment 
to treasurer.elim@gmail.com  

Be sure to include your envelope number or  
first and last name in the message section  

Security Question Answer = church 

The Library is Open today 

Sunday Evening  

“Medical Ethics and the Christian” 
with Larry Teeple 

We will be discussing topics like MAID, DNR designations, TLS (termination 

of life support), Organ Transplantation among others. These are all things 

that the Christian should be informed about biblically, as one day we’ll 

most likely find ourselves with these decisions to make.  
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This Week at Elim Bible Chapel: Mar 26—Apr 1 
 

Today Sunday School—you may join teachers when     

  dismissed 

Today Stay for Lunch 

Today Newcomers Class 

Tonight   630 pm—Evening Service 

Tues  930 am—Women’s Bible Study 

Tues  7 pm—Women’s Bible Study 

Wed  5 pm—First Love Study 

Wed  7-830 pm—Youth 

Chapel Family  
Birthdays & Anniversaries 

 

Birthdays: 

Wednesday—Hannah Pallant 

Anniversaries:  

None This Week 

Mission Focus for the Week 

Our Persecuted Brothers and Sisters  

 

Last week’s focus on Voice of the Martyrs summarized the cries of our 

persecuted brothers and sisters from Pastor Richard Wurmbrand. His book 

“Tortured for Christ” provides recommendations from the martyrs 

themselves on how those of us living in freedom can respond to their 

needs beyond their primary request to pray for them. 

1. Lead Lives of consistent Christianity, lives of sacrifice. 

2. Raise your voice by protesting publicly on behalf of those who are 

oppressed. 

3. Pray for the persecutors, asking that they may be saved. 

4. Send Bibles and other Christian literature to hostile and restricted 

nations. 

5. Join hands with members of the underground church and provide 

the financial resources for them to carry on their ministry. 

6. Broadcast the Gospel into restricted nations.  

 

Elim is privileged to walk alongside Arley McBlain who is actively involved 

in getting the Gospel into restricted nations. We look forward to hearing 

more about his work in the weeks ahead. 

Women’s Bible Study 

Tuesday, March 28 at 9:30am & 7:00pm 

It’s not too late to join in the new study in Galatians. This week we take 

up homework on Galatians 1. If you want to take part, speak to Rose 

about the morning class or Cheryl T about the evening one. 

6 Week—2-Pitch League 

Running Mondays in Arkona:  

May 29 to July 3 

Open to grade 9 and up. 

Cost is $20.00 per player. 

Sign up on back table.     

Registrations forms are now 

available and are due 

March 26 along with        

payment ($20 each). 

Any questions, please talk to 

Kevin Minielly 

All are  

invited to join us following 

todays service for our  

Heritage stay for lunch  

Newcomers’ Class 

The class will begin at approximately 12:30 today, following the 

Stay-for-Lunch. If you are not already signed up and are interested, 

please speak to Larry or Mark. The class will be roughly 1 hr in length. 

Elim Cleaning Bee 
Arrive at 9 am, Saturday May 6 

 

A list of cleaning tasks will be passed out to everyone. 

You can pair off, form a small work group or fly solo.  
 

The more hands the lighter the work.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sunday School has an opening for a teacher. 
Position to start Fall of 2023 

Swing teach every other month from Sept to June 
Please speak to Steve Levitt for details 

Grass Cutter Squadron 
Elim is looking forward to some green grass 

coming soon. We need lawn cutters. 

Please sign up at the table, and a schedule 

will be delivered ASAP. 

Many hands 
make  

light work 

Birthday Blessings for Joyce 

Next Sunday, April 2, you’re invited to come downstairs after the    

morning service to enjoy a piece of cake and a beverage to             

celebrate Joyce’s upcoming birthday. 


